3Ae _j(fér, lzer

From the Editor’s Mail-Bag

I] For the original issue of Chess Life, the comments have been selected
from the questionnaires sent to members, asking for suggestions in mak-
ing the work of the USCF more effective. Hereafter, this column will
be devoted to the opinions of the readers who are invited to express
their ideas freely.



I would suggest the designing and
manufacture for sale to members at
minimum cost of a striking lapel
button which would show (first)
that the wearer was a chess player
and (second) that he was a mem-
ber of the U.S.C.I.

Charles W. Seaman
Hollywood, Calif,



I would like to see U.8.C.F. make
it obligatory for any organized State
Association to hold an annual State
(open) Championship same aproxi-
mate time annually, properly pub-
licized, or else U.S5.C.F, does not
recognize said association., The
minimum that organized chesg can
do for the players is to hold such
tonrnaments.

Dr. Harold W, Tower
Petaluma, Calif,
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